
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NewControl 
@NewControl_eu 

www.newcontrol-project.eu  

 

October/December 2021 

Newsletter 
No.5/2021 

Latest NewControl Events 

16-18.01.2022 HiPEAC 2022 
17.03.2022 Industry Strategy Symposium Europe (ISS Europe) 
14-23.03.2021 Design, Automation, and Test in Europe (DATE) Conference 2022 
27-29.03.2022 Machine Learning Prague 2022 
26-28.04.2022 Smart Systems Integration Conference and Exhibition 2022 

This project has received funding from the European Union’s Horizon 2020 
research and innovation programme under grant agreement No 826653-2 

The Autonomous Hybrid Main Event, 29 September 2021 

On the 29th of September NewControl was presented at The Autonomous 
Main event in the Imperial Palace in Vienna, where the project partner 
TTTech Auto organized a workshop to discuss the role and importance that 
Research and Development play in the innovation process.  

In the workshop, Mr. Reiner John from AVL presented NewControl and its 
challenges, upcoming results and importance in the Autonomous Mobility 
development processes. Sustainable mobility will be enabled by seamless 
digitalization and by trustful cooperation and collaboration among the 
different players in a complex system. 

Upcoming events 

NewControl Partners Meeting in Graz, Austria, 14-15 October 2021 

After a long time, NewControl partners again had an opportunity to meet in 
a live meeting. On 14-15th of October, the project coordinating team - AVL 
invited SCs, WPs and Tasks leaders to come to Graz, Austria. Partners, who 
were not able to participate personally, had an opportunity to join virtually. 
The two-day meeting was scheduled to discuss the project's current status, 
the main technical achievements in SCs, the second review remarks and 
recommendations, dissemination and exploitations topics, and the following 
steps to be done. 

As NewControl is in the third year, the upcoming period will be very technical. 
NewControl SCs partners will focus on demonstrators, increasing accuracy 
and robustness and developing platforms, which are a basis for forthcoming 
automatization. Furthermore, this year the consortium will put their efforts 
to show the exploitable results and the full impact of the project to the 
European industry and economy.  

This meeting was full of productive discussions, correct remarks and valuable 
advice. Working together as a team, we always do and achieve more.  


